
 

THE VILLAGE OF PROCTORVILLE 
P.O. BOX 406  

PROCTORVILLE, OHIO 45669  
Telephone: 740-886-6366 

Dear Village Resident:  

We have a lot of exciting things planned for the month of May. As you know, the Village has 
their annual Multi Block Rummage Sale on the first Saturday in May, which is May 2nd this 
year. I hope everyone is able to participate. The Zoning Ordinance 08-2 , prohibits signs from 
beings placed on poles and along the streets. For this special event, Village Residents will be 
allowed to put signs out for their sales. All signs must be removed by Sunday evening.  

On Monday, May 4th and Tuesday, May 5th will be May Clean-Up. If anyone wants to get a 
head start with the clean up, Union Township Trustees will have their Clean-up on Saturday, 
May 2nd from 9 to 3 and their dumpsters will be located at their work site on old Coryville 
Road, take the next left after you go through the red light at Bradrick and their site is on the 
right. Our dumpster will be at the same location this year as it has been in the past; on Grant 
Street across from Snow Biz. We will have a dumpster delivered on Monday morning and 
when it is full it will be changed out and when the 2nd dumpster is full that will be it for that 
day. On Tuesday when the dumpster is full there will not be another one. We are prohibited 
from taking paint cans, tires, batteries and large pieces of furniture. This is the perfect 
opportunity to get rid of any junk you may have piling up.  

I am very proud to announce that the Village will be making improvements to the Park on 
Wilgus Street on Saturday, May 9th• We are asking for volunteers who would like to help 
spruce up the park with fresh paint and new equipment. The Village will have supplies on 
hand for you to use but you may want to bring a 4 inch roller and be sure to wear old clothes. 
All volunteers will be treated to hot dogs, hamburgers and drinks.  

I would like to remind everyone to please take the time to blow your grass off the sidewalk 
and street when mowing. We will be making this part of our current weed ordinance 05-4 
soon. Violators will be cited. I have been working very hard along with Village Council and 
employees to get our town cleaned- up and looking nice. Please take 5 minutes to mow out 
front of your property, if you have grass.  

I want to remind everyone to put their trash cans up after your trash has been collected and do 
not bring them out except the night before pick up. Please do not put tree limbs out on Village 
property, we do not have any way of disposing of them. I know that if we all work together we 
can make our town something to be proud of.  

Sincerely,  
 

 
 


